
 
February 2, 2023 
 
 

LEGAL NOTICE 
CITY OF INDEPENDENCE 

 
 

The City Council will hold a public hearing in the Council Chambers at 1920 County 
Road 90 on Tuesday, February 21, 2023, at 6:30 p.m. to review the following request: 
 
The City Council will consider the following action:  
 

1. Vacation for that portion of Koch’s Crossing Right of Way and adjacent Cartway 
legally described as follows: 

 
Right of Way to be Vacated 
 

 
 

The items highlighted above may have a direct or indirect effect on your property. All 
persons wishing to be heard with reference to these applications will be given the 
opportunity at this meeting. Written comments can be directed to City Hall, 1920 County 
Road 90, Independence, MN  55359. Plans are available for review at the City Office. 
 
 
 
CITY OF INDEPENDENCE      Mark Kaltsas 
By City Council       City Administrator 
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